
 

𝗣𝗜𝗟 𝘄𝗶𝗻𝘀 𝗣𝗦𝗔 𝗙𝘂𝘁𝘀𝗮𝗹 𝗟𝗲𝗮𝗴𝘂𝗲 𝗖𝗵𝗮𝗺𝗽𝗶𝗼𝗻𝘀𝗵𝗶𝗽 𝟮𝟬𝟮𝟯  
 

It was all cheers in Singapore as the PIL Futsal Team, comprising 15 colleagues, brought 

back the Championship Cup at the Finals of the PSA 5-A-Side Futsal League held on 25 

May 2023 at the new PSA Alongside Futsal Court in Singapore. 

 

PIL’s Executive Chairman, Mr S.S. Teo, PIL’s CEO Mr Lars Kastrup, and many colleagues 

attended the games at the Semi-Finals and Finals to support the PIL team. 

 

The league started on 23 March 2023, and a total of nine teams from PSA and eight 

shipping lines participated in the league. As a key Singapore shipping line, PIL sent a team 

to participate to show its support to the port and shipping community in Singapore.  

Winning was not the starting objective, and being able to win indeed brought a lot of pride 

to the team and colleagues. 

 

PIL would like to thank PSA for organising the league, and to its Managing Director Mr 

Nelson Quek for presenting the trophies to the PIL team members. Special thanks also goes 

to all the other teams in the league for playing a good game. 

 

Three cheers for the PIL Futsal Team! 

 

 



 

 


